

POTTER VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT 10170 MAIN STREET P.O. BOX 186 POTTER VALLEY, CA 95469

PH: 707-743-1109

www.pottervalleywater.org

March 19, 2021

RE: PG&E Funds Received By Mendocino County As A Result Of The 2017 Wildfires

BOS March 9, 2021 Item 5e.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

It has come to the attention of the Board of Directors of the Potter Valley Irrigation District (PVID) that a substantial amount of money has been awarded to Mendocino County to address damages suffered in recent wildfires. As you consider how to make use of this money, we urge you apply a proportionate share of it to projects that directly relate to the damages suffered because of the 2017 wildfires in Potter Valley and Redwood Valley.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Stroh, President

Potter Valley Irrigation District